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NHS IN SCOTLAND
1993/94 ANNUAL ENERGY REPORT

Summary

1. The 1993/94 NHS in Scotland Annual Energy Report
shows a continuing overall improvement in energy consumption
with a year on year saving of 1.7% which equates well with the
1.5-2% national target.

2. Chief Executives and others with responsibility for
energy efficiency and the patient environment may wish to
review their energy policies and procedures in the light of this
information.

Action

3. I am grateful to Trusts which have already completed and
returned the enclosed Estates Energy and Environment
Information Form for 1994/95 and ask those who have yet to
respond to do so as soon as possible. The data will be processed
by the Estates Environment Forum Support Unit which will
provide the Management Executive with the details of the
1994/95 performance by December 1995.

4. Outstanding Forms should be forwarded to Ms S Noble,
NHS in Scotland Management Executive, Room 372,

St Andrew’s House, Edinburgh EH1 3DG, Tel: 0131 244 3562;
Fax: 0131 244 2323.

Other Information

5. The 1993/94 Annual Energy Report is the fourth in the
series and demonstrates that good work is being carried out in
reducing energy consumption in the NHS in Scotland but that
there is significant variation in performance.

6. Two copies of the report are enclosed for your
information. '
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Addressees

For action
Chief Executives,
NHS Trusts

General Managers,
Island Health Boards

General Manager,
State Hospitals Board for Scotland

For information
General Managers,
Mainland Health Boards

General Manager,
Common Services Agency

Executive Director, SCPMDE

General Manager,
Health Education Board for Scotland

Enquiries to:

Mr H R McCallum

Estates Division

NHS Management Executive
Room 351

St Andrew’s House
EDINBURGH EH1 3DG

Tel: 0131-244 2079
Fax: 0131-244 2323
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7. Finally, may I thank you for your time and support in supplying the data which made the
1993/94 Energy report possible.

Yours sincerely

o

PAUL WILSON
Director of Trusts
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